
 
 

-Memorandum- 
 

Finance Department 

P. O. Box 591, Seguin, Texas 78156-0591 

Phone (830) 401-2450  Fax (830) 401-2499 

 

Date:  May 14, 2024 
 

To:  Seguin City Council 
                           Steve Parker, City Manager 
 
From:  Kathy I. Wood, Grants Administrator 
 
Subject: City Council Ratification of a Grant Submission 

 
 
The City has applied to the Texas Water Development Board’s (TWDB) Flood 
Infrastructure Fund (FIF) in response to a recent request for phase I abridged 
applications.  The application is for a Seguin Regional  Drainage Masterplan to include 
Youngs Creek, Cottonwood Creek-Guadalupe River, Geronimo Creek, and Long 
Branch-Mill Creek watersheds to reduce or eliminate existing flooding risks.  
 
If selected, the City will be asked to submit a complete application to TWDB.  The 
phase I abridged application requested $1,100,000 for the Seguin Regional Drainage 
Masterplan.  If awarded, after submission of a complete application, the City would 
receive the funding as a 0% loan or a grant with no matching funds required.  
 
Staff requests approval of the resolution to submit with the grant application. 


